
Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board 

Minutes of Meeting 

Dec 11, 2020 

I. Call to Order - Roll Call 

The Garnett Industrial Airport Advisory Board met on December 11, 2020 at the Garnett airport FBO. Members present in 
the FBO were: Gordon Blackie, Charles Allen, board members, and Pat Schettler, Airport Manager. A quorum wasn’t 
present, so we had an informal discussion.  Tom Horstick came in soon after and we discussed the points made during the 
informal meeting.  

 

II. Minutes 

The October minutes were discussed.  

III.   Old Business 

A.  Pat discussed the apron project.  We are entering into the final phase of the fueling apron project. All of the asphalt 
and concrete work has been completed. Sodding, cleaning and painting is the major stuff left. 

B. The tie down issue was tabled. 

C.  The AirFair was tabled. 

 

IV.       New Business 

A. Pat asked the members present their feelings on the airport road placement on the Airport Master Plan. 
We informally discussed the options available and the way to move forward to finish the Master Plan. We 
are planning a public meeting with the affected landowners to discuss options. 

B. Pat asked if board members have ideas to make the airport better, please don’t hesitate to bring those to the board. 

 

VI.  Manager’s Report 

 We didn’t discuss the Manager’s report.. 

 

VII.  Adjournment 

The informal meeting adjourned at 4:42 p.m. 

Minutes taken by Pat Schettler, Secretary  


